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Rancho Laguna Park Public Input Survey and Workshops 
By Sophie Braccini
The Moraga Parks and Recreation Department is conducting a survey of Moraga residents to find out what their 
expectations are regarding the use of the Rancho Laguna Park. Parks and Recreation Director Jay Ingram would like 
input from all park user groups, including parents of school age children, sports users and dog owners. The survey is 
available online on the town web site at Moraga.ca.us; scroll down the front page to reach "Rancho Laguna Park 
Planning Survey" (Rancho Laguna II at the top of the page is a non-related issue.) The next meeting of the sub-
committee collecting public input will be Sunday, October 25th at Rancho Laguna, from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. and 
Thursday, October 29th at the Hacienda from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
 
Reach the reporter at: sophie@lamorindaweekly.com

 
Copyright  Lamorinda Weekly, Moraga CA 

file:///C|/Documents%20and%20Settings/Andy/My%20D...aguna-Park-Public-Input-Survey-and-Workshops.html [10/12/2009 10:44:20 PM]

file:///C|/Documents%20and%20Settings/Andy/My%20Documents/WEB%20DEVELOPMENT/lamorindaweekly/html/home.html
mailto:sophie@lamorindaweekly.com

	Local Disk
	LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Rancho Laguna Park Public Input Survey and Workshops | Jay Ingram 


